
Please be advised that I strongly object to the above development application regarding 37-43 
Hay street, Collaroy.
High rise is totally inconsistent with the area. Traffic & parking in this area is already stretched 
due to street width. This development would Certainly exceeds the areas low density, low 
impact requirement’s & sets an unwanted precedent.
Please be advised this is a formal objection to this development application.

Lynnette Kearney
19 Suffolk Ave
Collaroy

Sent from my iPad

From: Lyn Kearney
Sent: 27/07/2023 4:54:34 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Development Application : DA 2023/0868




